
Community and Public Services Committee Report
Vehicle for Hire Annual Report - 2021 Program Update

Recommendation of the Committee

That Administration prepare amendments to Vehicle for Hire Bylaw 17400 to expand accessibility
driver training requirements to all Vehicle for Hire drivers.

History

● At the March 7, 2022, Community and Public Services Committee meeting, the March 7,
2022, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE00909 and the March 7, 2022, Women’s
Advocacy Voice of Edmonton and Accessibility Advisory Committee report EXT01102 were
considered together.

● The Committee heard from P. Strong, Greater Edmonton Taxi Service; U. Kumar, Alberta
Co-op Taxi Line Ltd.; C. Jones; A. Shamie, Mitsa Center; and S. Beaufoy.

Related motions passed at the March 7, 2022, Community and Public Services Committee
meeting

● Response to Vehicle for Hire Annual Report - Women's Advocacy Voice of Edmonton and
Accessibility Advisory Committee

That Community and Public Services Committee recommend to City Council:

That Administration engage with Women’s Advocacy Voice of Edmonton Committee
(WAVE), Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC) and Vehicle for Hire Industry, to review the
workplan for Vehicle for Hire Program’s 2022 and 2023 and explore priorities based on the
feedback and report back to Committee.

Attachment

March 7, 2022, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE00909
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